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Super Sound Band Parents and Guardians

Welcome to 2024-2025!

Supply Needs:

Snacks

Drinks/ Waters (for practices and for each game)

Paper Goods......

Sanitizing items (wipes, spray, hand sanitizer, lysol wipes, etc.)

Dinner Sponsorships (we want to feed the band before each game and need your $ help)

Concession Stand Volunteers:

We need volunteers for each home game

There are at least 8-10 people required for each concession stand per game. The sign up
sheets are online. We will be reaching out to you prior to each event to ask for your help.
Every parent is expected to work at least 3 events.

We will have a cleaning day Sat. August 10th @ 8am. The concession stand must be cleaned
to start the season’s first game on Aug. 23rd. There is a lot to do, your support is valuable. We
also must have a short training for those who work in the concession stand and take money the
week of the first game. A more tentative schedule will be updated on our calendar on the
website.

Chaperones:

Chaperones are needed for away games, competitions and performances. We will have a sign
up sheet for official chaperones, but we also feel that every parent is a chaperone when
attending events, and each parent has the responsibility to be there for the band. At away
performances we all want to be together as a group, wear our shirts, show our spirit.

Sponsorships:

All sponsorships will have their logo displayed at the concession stand, on our banner and
everywhere the band goes. Our website will have a sponsorship page. We have forms
available for your business owning friends. Our sponsorship is not just limited to businesses,
family and friends are welcome to sponsor the band also. Things that can be sponsored
besides monetary donations are band dinners, and concession equipment.

Fundraising:

We currently have a calendar fundraiser underway until Labor Day, the next fundraiser will be a
car washing fundraiser which will require the students to sell tickets prior to the car wash, any
and all upcoming fundraisers will be posted on our website. Stay tuned for our schedule.



